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Landoe, Brian

From: Beth <bethfomansky@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 20, 2024 10:16 PM
To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission
Subject: TITLE 11

I am writing to say I hope the Title 11  extension proposal will be voted YES".   Portland needs trees!! 
Thank you. 
 
Beth Omansky, Ph.D. 
 

 
****************** 
People do not seem to realise their opinion of the world is also a confession of 
their character,  
       Ralph Waldo Emerson 
 ****************** 
Beth Omansky,  Ph.D. 
Portland, OR, USA 
BethFOmansky@aol.com 
(503) 892-5668 


